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March 19, 2019 Richard King 
Direct Dial: 416.862.6626 
rking@osler.com    

Sent By Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2018-0242: Application for approval to amalgamate Peterborough 
Distribution Inc. and Peterborough Utilities Services Inc. and to sell the amalgamated 
electricity distribution system to Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Re: Amended or Supplemental Evidence of Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) 

In light of the Ontario Energy Board’s decision in EB-2017-0049 dated March 7, 2019 
(Hydro One’s distribution rates proceeding) and its determination of matters related to rate-
setting for acquired utilities, Hydro One is requesting that the Board make provision for 
the filing of amended or supplemental evidence in the above proceeding.  

Hydro One would be in a position to file such evidence by approximately April 15, 2019. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Richard J. King 
 
PW:vs  

c (email only): Joanne Richardson, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
  Tammy O’Sullivan, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
  Patrick Welsh, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
  Service List in EB-2018-0242 

 


